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File No: NTH06/0905 
 
 
 
Mr Robert Byrne 
Robert.Byrne@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Byrne 
 
Proposed Pylon Sign.  Casuarina Town Centre.  Tweed Coast Road.  Casuarina. 
 
I refer to your email of 13 October 2014 regarding the proposed pylon sign on the corner of Tweed 
Coast Road and Main Street at Casuarina. 
 
It would appear from the limited information provided that the proposed sign should be considered 
as a SEPP64 application.   
 
The proposed sign is located adjacent a set of traffic signals.  Roads and Maritime Services 
reserves the right to have the sign removed and/or modified if it prejudices the safety of the 
travelling public and the operations of the traffic signals. 
 
Roads and Maritime Services would not have any objection in principle to the proposed sign at this 
time.  Concurrence is given subject the above concerns being addressed. 
 
For further information please contact Greg Sciffer, Network and Safety Officer on 0266401300 or 
email safety.northern@rms.nsw.gov.au who will be pleased to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
for Peter Lane 
Acting Network and Safety Manager, Northern 
23 October 2014 


